
 

 

 

Strike: 15 April 2019 

Portugal  

We have been informed by our member ANTRAM that The National Union of Drivers 
of Dangerous goods transports, announced a general strike starting at 00:00 hours 
on 15 April 2019, for an indefinite period.  

Although the actions and forms of struggle that will be adopted are not known, it will 
be expected some road traffic problems. 

 

Source: ANTRAM 

 


